Eli Kaplan

From: Stuart Hansen <_t>

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2020 10:06 AM
To: Regional Housing Need Allocation
Subject: Housing Mandates

*External Email*

The announced RHNA mandates for Palo Alto (10,058 units) are totally unrealistic, especially in light of the huge changes
in work habits brought on by COVID-19.

It is simply not feasible to zone (and build) this number of new housing units without a drastic effect on our city, it's people
and its infrastructure limits.

We will fight this ridiculous legislation to the bitter end. We have no further use for ABAG membership...you didn't fight to
protect our cities form the state. Goodbye. Stuart Hansen, taxpayer/resident





